
Dated:   09.01.2015  

Corrigendum  regarding change in date of Interview for Empanelment of Sr. Consultants/Consultants 

 

1. As part of ongoing Empanelment Process for Sr. Consultants/Consultants to be deployed on 

contract basis, the date of interview of the candidates shortlisted in the written test held on  

27
th

 Dec, 2014 at NIELIT, Delhi, has been postponed to 17
th

 Jan, 2015, Saturday from 12
th

 Jan, 

2015 due to unavoidable circumstances. The fresh details are as follows: 

 

    Date of Interview:    17
th

 Jan, 2015 

                          Day :                          Saturday 

                          Time Of Interview:   11.30 AM 

    Reporting Time:        9:30 AM 

                          Venue:  NIELIT Hqtrs., 

                                        6, C.G.O. Complex, 

       Electronics Niketan, Lodhi  Road, 

                                        New Delhi-110003 

 

2. The new Interview Call Letters can be downloaded from 10
th

 Jan, 2015, Saturday onwards 

from the website www.delhi.nielit.gov.in 

 

Inconvenience is regretted. 

             Joint Director 

 


